
CLEAR THE SHELTERS
DAY IS AUGUST 17
Yes, I
know I
do not
write
enough
lately
. I
may
return
to the
absolutely faux impeachment shenanigans Nadler
is perpetrating soon, we shall see. Those
caveats aside, there are some important real
life things going on this weekend

The Clear The Shelters day is coming this
weekend on August 17. It is an awesome and
worthy effort. Please give it consideration and
a try. You will get a new family member and
enjoy unconditional love, even if there is the
traditional pet rambunctiousness.

Marcy has been fantastic, forever, in adoption
doggies. I will fully admit to being bad in this
regard because many decades ago (no I will not
say how many, because it is a lot), a college
roommate in Boulder brought home a Samoyed
puppy. I fell in love with and, upon return to
Arizona, I got a Sammy. The third in succession,
Kiki, is still alive and kicking, though quite
old. I stubbornly stuck with kind of a rare dog
that you don’t find at the shelter. Our dogs
have been fantastic. But dogs are almost always
fantastic, and saving them is truly a wonderful
and admirable act.

So, I have not done so well at adopting and
rescuing dogs. Yet. But, hopefully, that will
change with the next critter.

But you can.

Saturday August 17, 2019, is Clear The Shelters
Day. You feel low about all the outrageous bunk
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going on in America, much less the world lately?
A pup will help you deal with it. Pups are
universal, and they will love you as much as you
love them, if not more.

Go get a pup, and Clear The Shelters.

On a parting note, I’d like to commend and
support the effort that Glenn Greenwald and
David Miranda are doing in Brazil to not only
rescue dogs, but homeless people as well. It is
a fantastic thing. And, done correctly, maybe
something that could, and should, be done here
in the United States.
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